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Nuffield Campus Theatre, Southampton – 2nd April 2020 

 
This year your child is completing the GCSE Drama course. They must see a piece of live theatre 
to review in the final written exam in May. To meet this requirement of the course,  we are 
organising a trip to see ‘I Think We’re Alone’ by Frantic Assembly at the Nuffield Campus Theatre, 
Southampton, on Thursday 2nd April 2020.  
 
We will be travelling by coach and will be leaving school promptly at 5.30pm. The show will 
start at 7.30pm and will finish at approximately 9.30pm.  
 
Students must wear full school uniform for safety in the theatre. They may take a small amount of 
spending money, as there will be the opportunity to buy snacks or they may bring their own 
snacks but minimal rustling in the theatre please. Mobile phones are allowed on the trip but will 
have to be turned off before they leave the coach and they can turn them back on again when 
they are back on the coach. 
  
The school budget cannot fund the whole cost of the activity and we are therefore inviting parents 
to make a voluntary contribution of £20.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach and the theatre 
ticket. Students in receipt of Free School Meals may make a payment of £10.00. This will need to 
be paid on parent pay by Friday 20th March 2020 at the latest. Payments not received by then will 
result in your child not being able to attend this trip. 
 
Should your child not be able to take up this fantastic opportunity, they will need to go 
view a piece of live theatre independently to complete the written exam in May. 
 
If a significant number of parents are unable, or unwilling, to make a voluntary contribution the 
activity will be cancelled to prevent the school incurring financial loss. However, the school would 
not wish to exclude any child from taking part on the grounds of financial hardship. If you cannot 
afford to make payment at this time, please write to the School Business Manager, Mrs Busby, in 
confidence with a brief explanation of your circumstances.  
 
If you’re interested in your child participating in this school educational outing, the fee needs to be 
paid via Parent Pay.  
By using ParentPay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your child to attend, 
therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Mr S Wood 
Head of Drama 
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